
Mary Francis Drake 
8 Weeks Street 
Plymouth, NH 03264 
 
September 16, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
Driving through the beautiful Franconia Notch this week, inspired by the pristine landscape, I imagine 
what would change if this project is approved. The answer is, 'everything'... higher prices, ugly towers, 
disrupted businesses, disheartened citizens, disappointed tourists....the list goes on. This was never a 
good idea and it only benefits power companies and politicians. NH residents are saying, 'No!'  Please do 
your job...listen and respond. Say 'No!' To the Northern Pass project. Save the beauty of our state and 
the sanctity of citizen decision-making.  
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Rev Mary Francis Drake 
 


